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MINUTE J3 - 1980 

PRODUCT SAFETY SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

JUNE 24, 1980 

PRESENT: 

Subcommittee 

J. P. Glas, Acting Chairman 
E. Hooton, Jr. 
E. G. Larson 
R. A. Partnoy, Acting Secretary 

Others 

run during the period specified above, ~thich included 261,000 

loaded rounds. We are attempting to obtain product samples 

from lots other than M09I, to see if we can further narrow the 

production lot or lots involved. 

The Ilion Plant reports that since August 1979, no other 

guns have been returned with the complaint that they 
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